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PUBLIC LIBRARY

October 15,2018

Reynolds Family Association
Attn: Phyllis Goelz

9913 E Palermo Avenue
Gold Canyon, AZ 85118

Dear Phyllis:

Thank you for choosing to donate to the Midwest Genealogy Center, part of the Mid-
Continent Public Library system. Your gift of $200.00, received September 19, 2018, will
support the research, resources, and programs of the Midwest Genealogy Center. Last year,

the Midwest Genealogy Center welcomed more than 96,000 visitors and offered almost 200
programs. - NG G EUTAT R £ Aol DU

Each year, Mid-Continent Public Library continues to advance its mission of enriching our
citizens and communities through expanding access to innovation, information, ideas and

inspiration. It is through gifts made by you and those like you that the Mid-Continent Public
Library is able to shine.

It is heartening to know that you recognize the great value that the Midwest Genealogy Center
holds for genealogists of all ages across the nation. Thank you again for support.

Sincerely,
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~Steven V. Potter _ Diana Reiter
Library Director and CEO a Development Director

Please note that you did not receive anything of value in exchange for your gift and, consequently, you
may be able to claim an income tax charitable deduction of the entire value of your gift. Please consuilt
with a tax professional regarding your charitable tax deductions.
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